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Falls City house fire 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Volunteer Fire Fighters along with members of the  Falls
City Rural Fire Department responded to a house fire around 9:45 Sunday
evening. 

When fire fighters arrived on the scene at 615 Wilson Street, they found the rear
porch of the home on fire.

Considerable damage was done to the porch ceiling and roof.
Fire fighters remained on the scene for  approximately two hours. 

There is no estimate on the amount of damage and the cause of the fire has not
yet been determined. 

Many Signals Communications


